St. Anthony Park Community Council
2395 University Avenue West

Suite 300E

St. Paul, MN 55114

City of St. Paul

Environmental Health Services
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806
Dear Ms. McMonigal-St. Dennis,

Please accept this letter in support for Dual Citizen Brewing Company, located at 725
Raymond Avenue, on behalf of the St. Anthony Park Community Council (SAPCC).

On August 27, 2018, the SAPCC Executive Committee passed an unanimous vote in favor of
a sound level variance for the Dual Citizen Blocktoberfest on September 29, 2018.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Kathryn Murray

Exectutive Director
kathryn@sapcc.org
sapcc.org | P: 651-649-5992

cc: Tim Kessler, Dual Citizen Brewery



